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NEWS FROM PERSONNEL:

Elaine Hoffman's request for a sabbatical in April 2004 has been approved.  Congratulations!

The Provost's Office has notified us that the Commuter Lounge Academic Rehab Project for 02-03 
has been approved!  Completion of the Commuter Lounge renovation will include a new study room 
for small groups/undergrad colleges and the addition of restroom facilities.  

TRANSPORTATION & PARKING ON COMMENCEMENT DAY :

(This info is available as a pamphlet near check pick up in the Director's Office.)  Main and departmental 
ceremonies on Friday, May 23 will be held during the time frame of 11:00 am - 5:30 pm.  Center Drive will 
be closed all day!  All faculty and staff are encouraged to arrive on campus prior to 8:30 am in order to 
park at usual spaces.  After this time you will need to park in the Stadium Lot near Infirmary Road.  

UPCOMING LIBRARY EVENTS:

1)    Baby shower for Janet Clarke to be held on Tuesday, June 3, in the Javits Room 
from 10:00 - noon.  There will be refreshments followed by surprises for baby Zoe.

 
2)  Staff Meeting and Lunch to be held on Wednesday, June 25, in SAC Ballroom B.  Meeting to start 
11:00 and lunch to start at 12.00 noon.




